
Happy Friday
1/6/2023

Hello South School Shark Families and Friends -

Happy Friday and Happy New Year South Community! I hope you all had a wonderful,
restful vacation. We had a great week this week at the South! Students are getting
back into the swing of school and we are looking forward to a busy January! In an
effort to continue improving our drop off procedures, I am providing the following
diagram.Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

Our next community event is a Stoughton Elementary Family Event - Become Your
Dreams: The History of Hip Hop Dance. The event will be held at the Stoughton High
School Auditorium this Monday (January 9th) from 5 - 6 pm.



Above you will find the MCAS schedule for this spring, we wanted to make sure all
families knew this important information!

Please see updates from Tara
Montembault, Data, Intervention and

Extended Learning Time Specialist
regarding upcoming vacation

programming.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wluqGyDOoJc72AnPK6czbCuRASVDVm4Fj6U56aFh6N8/edit?usp=sharing


Save the Date: Winter Walk to School -
Wednesday, February 1st, 2023 - More

information to come!

Upcoming Events:

- January 9th - SPS Family Community Event - Become Your Dreams: The History
of Hip Hop Dance

- January 11th - PTO
- January 12th - School Store
- January 16th- Martin Luther King, Jr. Day - No School
- January 18th - School Council @ 3
- January 19th - Early Release (12:20)
- January 27th - Puzzle Day (Nat’l Day is Sunday, Jan. 29th)
- February 1st - Winter Walk to School
- February 1st - PTO

Have a great week!
Mr. Dore

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1HI-amIVwTN-GmTBA8ow9u_56NAVKvtwd71nnkkjdef0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1HI-amIVwTN-GmTBA8ow9u_56NAVKvtwd71nnkkjdef0/edit?usp=sharing

